
 
 

 

 

Iowa Division of Workers' Compensation (IWD DWC) Announcement 

Iowa EDI Claims Release 3.1 Updated FAQs 

 

Date: October 9, 2019 

 
As we have received several frequently asked questions regarding the Ratebook Calculations and Legacy 
Claim Reporting for R3.1, IWD DWC has posted an updated version of their FAQ document. The updated 
document is available on the FAQ section of the IWD DWC EDI Claims website at 
https://iwddwcedi.info/faq. Please review this document first as your question might have already been 
answered. 
 
 
If you still have questions, after reviewing the updated FAQ document, please contact the IWD-DWC EDI 
Support Team at IWDDWCedi@iso.com. 
 
Thank you,  
Iowa Division of Workers' Compensation EDI Support Team  
IWDDWCedi@iso.com 
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